We have the honor to inform you that the chamber has received a letter from the general federation of the chambers of commerce about pamphlet of the commercial agreements sector at the Ministry of Industry and Foreign Trade, which including letter from his Excellency the Jordanian Minister of agriculture to central administration of plant quarantine. This letter refers to importing the processed Egyptian potatoes of authenticated regions that are free from brown rot according to the following conditions: 

- Providing the agreements sector with a list of regions that are free from brown rot and  Planting and harvesting dates 

- Additional acknowledgment article of Plant health certificate, in which mentioned the production regions that are free from brown rot.
- To be from processed items, which must be proven with documents of  The coming shipments 

- For more information contact: -

   General Federation of Egyptian Chambers of Commerce 
   4 Elfalaky Sq - Bab El Louk / Cairo

    Tel: 00202/ 27960157 - 27956066 - 27951126

    Fax: 00202/ 27951164 - 27943801

    E-MAIL: fedcoc@hotmail.com
Ministry of Agriculture

 1 Shooting Club Street - Dokki - Giza

T: 33372970-33372853-3337277

E-mail: info.malr @ agr-egypt.gov.eg

